
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

6. PROPOSED BYLAW PROHIBITING THE CONSUMPTION OF ALCOHOL IN CERTAIN PUBLIC 
PLACES AND AT SPECIFIC TIMES IN THE CITY OF CHRISTCHURCH 

 
 The Board considered information relating to the proposed bylaw prohibiting the consumption of 

alcohol in certain public places and at specific times in the City of Christchurch.   
 
 The Board resolved to request that the bylaw be introduced on a trial basis for six months and be 

reviewed at that time. 
 
 It was noted that Sue Wells absented herself from the table and took no part in the discussion or 

voting on this clause. 
 
 


